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The meeting was called to order at 6:03 pm by President Christy Conley.  
 

Meeting minutes from the April 2023 SACAC membership meeting at the annual conference in 
Jacksonville were approved after there were no changes or discussion.  
 

Christy Conley thanked all those in attendance and encouraged them to make the most of their 
conference experienced. She acknowledged all the volunteers of the association, including all in the 
room. Christy also recognized Myra Simpson on her election to the NACAC Board of Directors, Zaire 
McCoy at her election as the Affiliates Presidents Council Coordinator-elect, and Loudine Louis, NACAC 
Rising Star. 
 

Treasurer Claudia Jolivert presented the Treasurer’s Report. As of 8/31/2023, SACAC’s cash balance is 
$277,000 and we have $589,409 in our investments. She thanked all for their patience in the 
reimbursement process for summer programming and reported that the association continues to be in a 
healthy financial position. 
 

Annual conference chair Anita Hua thanked all those who helped pull off a successful conference in 
Jacksonville. She reminded everyone that the Raleigh conference was originally scheduled for 2021 and 
that it has been over a decade since we have had a conference there. The 2024 conference will be held at 
the Raleigh Convention Center March 24-25. There will be pre- and post-conference events on the 23rd 
and 26th. The host hotel will be $212 per night. Sponsorship opportunities are now open. Registration will 
open in December. President-elect Sean Kennedy shared some details regarding the selection of the 
conference theme, Forward Together, and encouraged people to submit a session proposal by October 
6th. Anita also announced that our 2025 annual conference will be at the Marriott Marquis in Atlanta, GA, 
and provided some context on site selection which can be read on the annual conference page of the 
website. 
 

Jonathan Ferrell, Governance & Nominating Chair, announced that the forms and timeline for 
nominations will be sent to members soon. The timeline to nominate/apply for board service and 
nominate for awards will be moved up since the conference is a month earlier. Please be on the lookout 
for these dates and consider nominating someone or applying personally to be considered for a board 
position.  
 

Diana McAfee, Executive Assistant, asked everyone to please renew their memberships. 2022-2023 
membership expired on August 31. 
 

Motion to adjourn presented by Shannon Barrilleaux. Jonathan Ferrell seconded. Christy adjourned the 
meeting at 6:28 pm. 

Minutes submitted by Diana McAfee, 9/27/2023  
 


